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Capitol University

College of Maritime Education

Maritime Education Melodic Circle
December 10, 2010

DR. ELEANOR Y. BUOT

OIC, DSAS

This Institution

THRU: MR. ANDREW A. ACOBO




  STUDENT AFFAIRS OFFICER




  This Institution

Dear Sir and Madame:


The Maritime Education Melodic Circle has two vacant positions for the 2nd Semester Sy. 2010-2011.

The vacant positions are the following: Internal Vice-President and Auditor of which the previous officers did not enroll this semester and has already graduated last October, respectively.

In view thereof, I would like to ask your permission for appointment for the said positions. Hope for your positive response.

Thank you!

Very respectfully yours,
CDTTE. AUX. CAPT. KISSARNE N. JANOYOG

President, MEMC

Attested,
DR. ROMEO B. MIÑOZA, JR.

Adviser, MEMC
Recommending Approval,
CAPT. JAMES MICHAEL A. LUMONTOD, MPSM, MBM

Dean, Marine Transportation Department










